
Request for Improved Credit Score 

Transparency 

Your Name 

Your Address 

City, State, ZIP Code 

Email Address 

Phone Number 

Date 

Recipient Name 

Title 

Company Name 

Company Address 

City, State, ZIP Code 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally request improvements in the level of transparency regarding credit 

scoring within your organization. As a consumer, I believe it is essential to have a clear 

understanding of how credit scores are calculated and what factors influence them. 

Many individuals, including myself, often find the current information presented on credit scores 

to be vague and lacking in specificity. I would greatly appreciate any efforts your organization 

could make to provide more detailed explanations, resources, and tools that demystify the credit 

scoring process. 

By enhancing transparency, you would empower consumers to make informed financial 

decisions and better understand their credit profiles. I believe that this initiative would benefit 

both consumers and your organization in fostering trust and accountability. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your positive response and any 

upcoming steps your organization may take in promoting better credit score transparency. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


